
Highlights from CVB April 16, 2019 Meeting 

• Lisa has hired Rachael Trnka to take on a variety of tasks for both the Chamber and 
the CVB, so that Lisa and Jane can focus on new responsibilities.  


• The Home & Garden show this year was very successful.  There were more vendors 
and twice as many people attended as in 2017.  


• April looking good for hotel bookings.


• CVB is collecting nominations for its annual tourism awards (it’s past the deadline, 
but I bet Lisa would still accept more!)


• The “Gravel Ride” is happening on May 18th  Could be 2,000 bike riders plus their 
families in town that day.
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